
 

 

Alert on Road Construction From St Lucia Main Beach (Jabula Beach) to Ingwe 

Beach. 

iSimangaliso Wetland Park Authority would like to alert visitors that the road from the 

Main Beach to Ingwe Beach is temporally closed as from today, Friday (26 August 

2022). This is due to floods that happened around April this year that resulted to 

potholes and other road damages. The estimated period for the road to be constructed 

is 2-3 weeks. Alternatively, visitors are urged to use the road passing the Rochelle 

Lodge to access the beach. 

iSimangaliso would like to apologise for any inconvenience.  

Thank you. 

 

 

-End- 
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